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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

MULTILASER INDUSTRIAL S.A. (“Company”, B3: MLAS3), hereby informs its shareholders and 

the market in general that, on this date, the rating agency Fitch has downgraded the National Long 

Term Rating to A+(bra) with a Negative outlook, from AA-(bra) with Stable outlook. 

 

According to the report, the downgrade is based on the weak macroeconomic environment and the 

consumption outlook for 2023, combined with the high inventory levels in the retail industry, as well 

as the company's ERP migration in the first quarter of the year. 

 
 

São Paulo, April 4th, 2023. 
 

Juliane Lopes Chitolina Goulart 
Investor Relations Officer 

 


